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CANBY UTILITY BOARD  

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

SEPTEMBER 16, 2025 

7:00 P.M. 

 
The Canby Utility Board of Directors will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, September 16, 

2025, at 7:00 p.m. to consider the employment agreement for Kari Duncan as the new General 

Manager. 

 

The public is invited to attend the meeting either in person at our office located at: 

 

1265 SE Third Avenue, Canby, OR 97013, or virtually via online access. 

 

To receive virtual meeting access, please contact Board Secretary Barbara Benson no later than 

3:00 p.m. on September 16, 2025, by calling or emailing our office. 

 

For additional information or questions, call 503-266-1156 ext. 312. 

 

 

AGENDA 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

II. GENERAL MANAGER EMPLOYMENT AGREEMENT – Chair Thompson 

(pp. ) 

III. ADJOURN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


